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October 25, 2022 

 

 

Dr. Jay Klopfenstein 

President 

Teleo University 

7849 West Broadway Ave N, Minneapolis MN 55445 

USA 

 

 

Dear Dr. Jay Klopfenstein, 

 

Thank you for your application for accreditation. After reviewing your Institutional Fact Sheet we 

have decided to grant Teleo University candidacy status. You are now allowed to proceed with 

the comprehensive self-study process.  

 

We have noted your request for the accreditation visit in October 2022.  We will form a Visiting 

Evaluation Team (VET) composed of three members. The VET leader will discuss the details of 

the visit schedule with your institution. 

  

Please refer to the 2021 ATA Manual for a detailed description of the accreditation process, the 

preparation of the Stakeholder and Institutional Impact Assessment  and the Self Study Report. 

The completed Report should be submitted at least ninety days before the evaluation visit. 

 

May the accreditation self-evaluation process bring opportunities for reflection and renewal to 

your whole institution, and so to improve the effectiveness of your institution’s programs. 

 

  

Blessings, 

  

 

Dr. Theresa Lua 

General Secretary, ATA  


